
Press	Release	
	
December	27,	2016	
	
From:	 Scott	S.	Sundholm		&	John	Sousoulas	
	
Re:		 Thank	you	–	over	1500	lbs.	of	non-perishable	food	was	collected	during	the	first	Annual	

‘Stuff-A-Boat’	Food	Drive.	
	
Scott	Sundholm	(President	of	S&S	Marine	LLC)	and	John	Sousoulas,	(owner	of	the	Branford	and	
Old	Saybrook	Parthenon	Diners),	would	like	to	express	their	heartfelt	gratitude	for	the	
community’s	overwhelming	generosity	and	support	of	the	first	annual	‘Stuff-A-Boat’	food	drive.	
	
The	food	drive	culminated	on	December	23rd	,	at	a	VIP	reception	that	presented	over	1500	lbs.	of	
non-perishable	food	to	the	CT	Food	Bank,	a	quantity	that	far	exceeded	the	originator’s	
expectations.	
	
On	behalf	of	Scott	Sundholm,	John	Sousoulas	and	all	of	the	Stuff-A-Boat	team,	a	sincere	thank	you	
goes	out	to	all	of	the	donors	that	made	this	drive	successful	in	helping	to	reduce	hunger	this	
holiday	season			


